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Aoife Brennan

From: CHO7@hse.ie
Sent: Friday 24 September 2021 11:12
To: Aoife Brennan
Cc: CHO7@hse.ie; hospc
Subject: RE: September Lucan Palmerstown /North Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting 

Tuesday 28th
Attachments: RE: ITEM 68841 

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 
Dear Aoife, 
 
Thank you for your email below. 
 
I brought your email below to the attention of Mary O’Kelly, Head of Primary Care and she has confirmed that it 
would be more appropriate for the NCSE to respond to your query as the pilot is a DOH (NCSE initiative) and it 
continued in 2020/2021 but the HSE/CHO7 were not involved. 
 
I have attached for your ease of reference the email sent on the 23/3/21 which outlines some details on the 
Therapies in Schools project. 
 
The contact details for the NCSE are as follows: 
Teresa Griffin, CEO 
National Council for Special Education, 
1-2 Mill Street, 
Trim, 
Co. Meath. 
C15 P2KC 
Main Telephone Number: 01 603 3200 
 
I trust this assists. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deirdre 
 
 
On behalf of Ann O’Shea, Chief Officer 
Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare 
 

#dia duit Is mise…. 
Deirdre Doyle 
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte | Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh | Baile Átha Cliath Theas, Cill Dara & Iarthar Chill Mhantáin - 
Cúram Sláinte Pobail | Teach Darach | Páirc na Mílaoise | Nás na Ríogh | Co. Chill Dara | W91 KDC2 
 
: (045) 882 506 | : deirdrej.doyle@hse.ie 
 

 
Deirdre Doyle 
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Health Service Executive | Office of the Chief Officer | Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare | Oak 
House | Millennium Park | Naas | Co. Kildare | W91 KDC2 
 

 
 

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus 

 
 
 

From: Aoife Brennan [mailto:abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie]  
Sent: Wednesday 22 September 2021 12:18 
To: CHO7@hse.ie 
Subject: September Lucan Palmerstown /North Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting Tuesday 28th 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
  
Hi Deirdre,  
 
At the Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill ACM the following motion was passed:_ 
The previous area committee (Lucan area committee) were given a presentation from 
HSE on the health care in Lucan some time ago. At that time I had proposed the 
introduction of speech therapists into our classrooms given my experience with speech 
therapy challenges and given that so many parents / children at the time had 
challenges and so many still do. Since then a pilot scheme was introduced by the then 
relevant Minister between Department Education and HSE. We agreed to write to the 
Minister for an update on the pilot, this committee now calls on the Chief Executive to 
invite the HSE to our area committee meeting to give a presentation on this pilot. 
A new motion is due for reply for the September  2021.” 
 
To ask Chief Executive for an update on the invitation to HSE for a report on pilot carried 
out on regard to Speech language and occupational therapy into schools 
 
Kind Regards 
Aoife 
 
From: CHO7@hse.ie 
Sent: Friday 19 February 2021 13:31 
To: Aoife Brennan 
Cc: CHO7@hse.ie 
Subject: RE: ITEM 68841 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe. 
 
Dear Aoife, 
I would like to acknowledge your email below and to confirm that we are following up with Primary Care in relation 
to your query and that we will revert as soon as we have heard back from them. 
Kind regards, 
Deirdre 
On behalf of Ann O’Shea, Chief Officer 
Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare 
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#dia duit Is mise…. 
Deirdre Doyle 
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte | Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh | Baile Átha Cliath Theas, Cill Dara & Iarthar Chill Mhantáin - 
Cúram Sláinte Pobail | Teach Darach | Páirc na Mílaoise | Nás na Ríogh | Co. Chill Dara | W91 KDC2 
: (045) 882 506 | : deirdrej.doyle@hse.ie 
Deirdre Doyle 
Health Service Executive | Office of the Chief Officer | Dublin South, Kildare & West Wicklow Community Healthcare | Oak 
House | Millennium Park | Naas | Co. Kildare | W91 KDC2 
Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus 
From: Aoife Brennan [mailto:abrennan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie] 
Sent: Wednesday 10 February 2021 09:14 
To: CHO7@hse.ie 
Subject: FW: ITEM 68841 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
2 

To whom it Concerns, 
At the Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill ACM the following motion was passed:_ 
The previous area committee (Lucan area committee) were given a presentation from 
HSE on the health care in Lucan some time ago. At that time I had proposed the 
introduction of speech therapists into our classrooms given my experience with speech 
therapy challenges and given that so many parents / children at the time had 
challenges and so many still do. Since then a pilot scheme was introduced by the then 
relevant Minister between Department Education and HSE. We agreed to write to the 
Minister for an update on the pilot, this committee now calls on the Chief Executive to 
invite the HSE to our area committee meeting to give a presentation on this pilot. 
A new motion is due for reply for the March 2021. 
“This committee asks the Chief Executive to update members on a motion approved in 
2019 to invite HSE back to the chambers to report on the pilot scheme introducing 
speech language/occupational therapists in to the schools” 
Would it be possible for the HSE personnel to make a presentation on this pilot scheme to the 
Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill Area Committee in the 
near future. All our meeting are virtual at the moment, so the presentation could take place from your office if you 
can access TEAMS. 
Your early response would be very much appreciated. 
Kind Regards 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation 
To help  
protect y our  
priv acy , 
Micro so ft  
Office  
prev ented 
auto matic 
downloa d of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet.  
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The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software. 
Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh 
an 
dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar 
bith 
eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, 
dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an 
ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an 
teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas. 
Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus 
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Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 
 

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
Office 
prevented 
auto matic  
download of 
this pictu re  
from the  
In ternet.
SDCC Logo 

 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 
info@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.  
 
Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an 
dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith 
eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, 
dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an 
ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an 
teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le 
info@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.  

  

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus 

"Tá an fhaisnéis sa ríomhphost seo (ceangaltáin san áireamh) faoi rún. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amháin agus tá sé ar intinn go bhfaighfidh 
siadsan amháin é agus gurb iadsan amháin a dhéanfaidh breithniú air. Más rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis é, tá cosc iomlán ar aon fhaisnéis atá ann, a 
úsáid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsiú, ná a chóipeáil . Seains gurb iad tuairimí pearsanta an údar atá san ríomhphost agus nach 
tuairimí FSS iad.  

Má fuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí dhearmad, bheadh muid buíoch dá gcuirfeá in iúil don Deasc Seirbhísí ECT ar an nguthán ag +353 818 300300 nó ar an 
ríomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an ríomhphost seo ded' chóras." 

  

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If you are not an 
addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email is strictly 
prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the HSE. 

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at +353 818 300300 or 
by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system" 

  


